## ROUND DANCE COORDINATOR REPORT FOR BOD MEETING, MARCH 31, 2012 VICTORIA B.C.

February 27/12

I am sorry I cannot attend the meeting, but here is my report.

I am waiting for notification of the October 2012 Round of the Month then I will be able to publish October and November at the same time. I am hoping to have the information before the meeting, but don't have it in time for the March first deadline.

It has been mentioned to me that some dancers and leaders would like to have a restriction on using the same dance music for Round Of The Month. Perhaps a 10 year gap would be appropriate. I believe Helen Maddeaux would like to speak to this. I am in agreement with their thinking. When a cuer is still using a piece of music and dancers are used to that choreography, a new dance to the same music is confusing and often the new ROM will not be used.

Respectfully submitted Regine Anderson

reanderson@shaw.ca